
Message from our Principal...

We are well into Term 1, and it has been wonderful to see our
students actively engaged in learning and participating in
school events with pride. One of our current focus areas is
dedicated towards writing. Students have completed a 
pre-writing sample and are now working with teachers using a
strategy called, "Glow and Grow." This approach provides
explicit feedback to help students build their skills at their
individual points of need. Following this, there will be a 
post-writing opportunity to showcase growth and success. 

The Bland Shire Library author visit with Gus Gordon has been
postponed. Unfortunately, Gus wasn’t able to travel due to
poor weather conditions. We look forward to meeting him and
enjoying his stories in the near future.  

Harmony Day is coming up next Friday, 21st March. This
celebration recognises our diversity and promotes
inclusiveness, respect, and a sense of belonging for everyone.
On this day, staff and students are encouraged to wear orange,
and we will be serving chicken burgers for lunch, made with
fresh lettuce from our very own school garden. 

Our end of term assembly has been planned for Thursday, 10th
April at 2:30 pm. Please save the date and join us to hear all
about the happenings at Tallimba Public School so far for this
year.  

Our school murals are due for a makeover! We are eager to
plan, paint, and showcase this creative work. If you have any
suggestions for themes or ideas that reflect our school
community, we would love to hear from you. Please feel free to
call or email us at any time, or fill out the ideas section on page
5 of this newsletter and send back to the front office. 

Ms Sarah Bell
Principal

Coming Events:
 

Week 7
Friday, 14 March

Library
Sport

Week 8
Friday, 21 March

Harmony Day
Sport
Library

Week 9
Monday, 24 March

Year 6 Young Leaders Excursion
Tuesday, 25 March

Year 6 Young Leaders Excursion
Friday, 28 March

Upstage Program at Lake
Cargelligo

Week 10
Friday, 4 April

PRE-ORDERS FOR CENTENARY
BEANIES DUE
Sport
Library

Week 11
Monday, 7 April

ITAV visit 9:30 am to 11:30 am
Tuesday, 8 April

Excursion to Euabalong West
Thursday, 10 April

End of Term assembly

CONTACT US  14 Kikoira Street, Tallimba NSW 2669     Phone: 02 6975 7251     Email: tallimba-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au     
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We would like to acknowledge the Wiradjuri People, Traditional Custodians of the land on which we gather and pay our
respects to their Elder’s past, present and emerging.
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Hannah gave a shout out
to Oliver for helping

others to pick up things. 

Maison gave a shout out
to Anita for always
helping everyone.



Harmony Day
On Friday, 21st March we will be celebrating

Harmony Day. 
The students are encouraged to come dressed in

orange and will enjoy fun activities throughout the
day with a chicken burger for lunch.

WE                             
YOUR BOTTLES & CANS

Please donate your bottles
and/or cans to help us raise funds

for our garden.
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NEEDNEED

Week 6 - Hannah Quade

PBL Stars of the
Fortnight

Week 7 - Maison Turnbull
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Classroom NewsClassroom News
English

History

Personal Development,
Health

The Primary class are enjoying the
narrative Just Tricking! by Andy Griffiths.
This week we will be using the concept of
a ‘pocket book’ to help create our own
narrative.  Students will need to consider
the use of precise verbs (for example,
sprint instead of run), compound and
complex sentences, tiered vocabulary and
a range of adjectives. This will help
students to reinforce key learning
concepts taught throughout the term. 

K-6 have been engaged in a range of learning
experiences in History. It has been timely in the
Year 1/2 space, as we have had the opportunity
to delve into the history of local places. As this
year celebrates the school’s centenary, we
have ventured around the school noting the
changes that have taken place. We are
creating an artefact display in our classroom,
where important school objects from the past,
help us tell a story. Did you know the lawn in our
playground area is 20 years old? 

In Year 1/2, we are focusing on positive
ways to interact with others and
identifying how emotional responses have
an impact on others’ feelings. We discuss
the role of empathy, inclusion and respect
and how interacting respectfully with
others, promotes inclusion and builds
connections. The Primary class are
learning about the skills and qualities that
build caring and respectful relationships
and ways to improve their health, safety
and wellbeing. We are also considering the
importance of the rights and feelings of
others and developing strategies to
support ourselves and others.  
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with Mrs Jones

We started the morning with Nel in our gardens. Look at how much our
vegetables are growing!

Sport today was a game of Newcombe
Ball. The students had so much fun,

rotating teams and our little
whiteboard was almost full, we scored

so many points.

Paper 
Rockets

Can you guess
who’s rocket flew

the furthest?

We finished off our Fun
Friday with a quiet Library

session. Some time to relax,
read a book and then we
made a small book about

Herman and Rosie.



SCHOOL MURALS
Our school murals are due for a makeover! We are eager to plan, paint, and
showcase this creative work. If you have any suggestions for themes or ideas that
reflect our school community, we would love to hear from you.

You can email your ideas to tallimba-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au or fill out your ideas
below and return to the school office.

_____________________________________________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________________________________
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HEALTHY HAROLDHEALTHY HAROLD



WEEK MON TUE  WED THUR FRI 

7

10 March 11 March 12 March
Centenary Meeting

 3 pm

13 March
Newsletter

Life Education Van
Incursion

14 March

8
17 March 18 March 19 March 20 March 21 March

Harmony Day

9

24 March
Year 6 Excursion -

National Young
Leaders Day

25 March
Year 6 Excursion -

National Young
Leaders Day

26 March 27 March
Newsletter

28 March
Riverina Regional

Library Visit
Upstage Program at

Lake Cargelligo

10
31 March 1 April 2 April 3 April 4 April

Pre-orders for beanies
due

11
7 April

ITAV visiting 9:30 am
to 11:30 am

8 April
Excursion to

Euabalong West

9 April 10 April
Newsletter

End of Term assembly

11 April

Bland Shire Council Toy Library

                                           Have you joined the Bland Shire Toy Library? Why not sign up today.
                                          $20 membership only from the start of the year. $15 Term 2. $10 Term 3.

$5 Term 4.
                                      To view the great selection of resources available, check out the website. 

        https://bsctoylibrary.setls.com.au
 Click on ‘Toys’ – choose drop down box ‘Toys (pictures)’ to view the range of toys available.

You can borrow up to 5 toys per family. Borrowing time is up to 4 weeks, though re-borrow is
available. Families are able to borrow during every holiday period. Toys can be borrowed

directly from Bland Shire Children Services Unit at 130 Pine street or, join and text Julie on
0429 907 036 and say which toys you would like - drop off and pick up is available on It takes a

Village (ITAV) playgroup days. 

The next playgroup visit to Tallimba school is 7th April at 9:30 am.
The following are a small selection of what’s on offer!
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https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fbsctoylibrary.setls.com.au%2F&data=05%7C02%7Ctallimba-p.school%40det.nsw.edu.au%7C9c543a2d502b4353a8c408dd4f172a21%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638753683108086013%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=6eR4I2F7Bc%2BNTmkVxuuDcAASj%2FnCzjNChQmA4Mi0SBU%3D&reserved=0
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Community News

Photos

Old UniformsMerit Awards

A platform to share photos and stories of your
time at Tallimba Public School. 

Please drop any memorabilia you may have into
the front office at the school.

If you have anything you would like to share
that can be emailed please send it to tallimba-

p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

School Badges

Tallimba Public
School Centenary




